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RE: Rule 9B-72 Request For Declaratory Statement

Dear Mr. Modani,

ITW Buildex manufactures a pin called Gyp-Fast® used to attach exterior sheathing to
light gauge steel framing. We are currently having difficulty selling this product in the
State of Florida because we do not have State Product Approval for this fastener. We
applied for State Product Approval for this fastener in 2004, but our application was
denied on the following ground(s):

FL#2941, Fasteners other than roofing fasteners are outside the scope of the Rule.

Since or Gyp-Fast® pin is outside the scope of Rule 9B-72, we are requesting a
Declaratory Statement stating that our Gyp-Fast® pin is outside the scope of Rule 9B-72
and that no State Product Approval is required to use the Gyp-Fast® pin with the State
of Florida.

Sincerely,

At [l
Bert Kolodziej P.E.
Senior Project Engineer
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Betty, please take the attached to legal.

Thanks

Mo
-—- Forwarded by Mo Madani/DCA/FLEOC on 11/03/2006 09:12 AM weeee
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Subject Request For Declaratory Statement 9B-72

Dear Mr. Madani,

Attached is a letter requesting a Declaratory Statement regarding our
Gyp-Fast pins to be reviewed at the December Committee Meeting. Please
advise me if you require an original letter.

Thank You,

Bert Kolodziej P.E.

Senior Product Engineer

ITW Buildex

1349 W. Bryn Mawr Ave.

Ttasca, IL 60143

Telephone: 630-787-3258

Fax: 630-595-6329

E-MAIL: bkolodziej@itwbuildex.com

<<Request For Declaratory Statement 9B-72.doc>>

Request For Declaratory Statement 98-72.doc

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. instead, contact this office

by phone or in writing.

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office

by phone or in writing.



